
 
 

Introduction from the ABC Curriculum Committee 

As our curriculum team reflected on our reading experience, our dialogue included what we 
perceived to be the strengths and limitations of the book. Our group reflected on our 

assessment that the book is a memoir, a personal reflection of one person’s path, and that we 
saw this as a strength and limitation. We acknowledge that each of us will relate to the book 

and the journey differently, and we encourage participants to utilize the reading and book clubs 
as guides for personal reflection and growth, and for establishing support and knowledge 

sharing in each of your communities. 

Members of the curriculum development team aimed to be consistent in applying critical and 
inclusive lens to our dialogue and to the development of the weekly prompts and content, a



o If you wish to explore a perspective, identity, or culture outside of your own, 
please take steps to develop your own knowledge first before entering an 
exploratory dialogue. Please reference the ABC website hosted by the Office of 
Diversity, Equity and Inclusivity for additional resources and means of connecting 
with available supports on your journey. It is not expected or acceptable to rely on 
a peer, colleague, friend or book club member to fill the gaps of your knowledge 
that stem from your own positionality. For example, it is unacceptable to depend 
on your own Latinx colleague to educate you about Latinx community and culture, 
and it is unacceptable to depend on LGBTQ peers to educate you about non-binary 
identities 

o We are all going to make mistakes along the way. We are all going to have to ‘step 
back’ at a point to care for ourselves and for our loved ones. We are all going to 
have bad days where we replay how we engaged with others and how we may 
have misspoken. 

• We encourage you to practice grace and forgiveness, with yourself and with each 
other. We have a long journey and much work ahead of us. It will require our 
collective strength, wisdom, and mistakes to learn from and to build upon.  

 
 

For support, please contact Joi Lin 
720-900-4564 


